
City of Portsmouth
Public Works Department

July 2, 2014
Addendum #4

Bid #44-14

South Dock Replacement – Prescott Park

This addendum forms part of the original document marked: Bid#44-14 South Dock
Replacement – Prescott Park.

The following question has been asked and answered:

Question: Addendum No. 3 contains a revised drawing E-101 and we have noted that on the
original drawing E-101 there was a note in the lower right hand corner that
specified that this was “BID OPTION #2” however the revised drawing doesn’t
contain the same note? Does this mean that this electrical is now considered part of
the base bid package or does it still fall under the Bid Option No. 2?

Answer: Yes, the electrical still falls under Bid Option No. 2.

The following is a clarification on the permit language:

 Based on information provided and re-review of the application materials, DES grants
relief from Wetlands Permit Condition #9 which states “the decking of the dock shall
have ¾ - inch spacing between the decking planks.”  DES understands the replacement
structure will be concrete floating docks as stated in the original application.

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject a bidder to
disqualification.

End of Addendum #4


